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RADIAC RESEARCH CORPORATION. 261 Kent Avenue, Brooklyn. NY 11211 =« (212) 963-2233

August 18, 1978

U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Radioisotine Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Washington, D. C., 20555

ATTN: Mr, Fredrick Combs

Gentlemen:

This refers to our recent conversation pertaining to the
calibration of instrumentation,

Please be advised that instrumentation will be calibrated
every six months,

I trust this completes all questions pertaining to our

license application, However, If you have any further
questions please contact me,

Very truly yours,
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John V, Tekin
President
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